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P.O. Box 300    Como, Texas 75431    903-488-9850     Fax 866-400-7628     info@sosconsulting.us 

 

 

 
June 10, 2020 

 

 

 

NOTIFICATION TO INTERESTED PARTIES 

via U.S. Certified Mail – Return Receipt Requested 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Solaris Water Midstream, LLC, Midland, Texas, received permit SWD-1878 in July 2019 on its 

Mills 19 SWD #1 located in Section 19, Township 22 South, Range 32 East in Lea County, New 

Mexico.  The permit is valid for one year (set to expire next month) and the well has not yet been 

drilled for various reasons, including the ongoing Covid-19 situation.  Solaris is requesting an 

extension of the expiration from the NMOCD.  As an offset affected party, you are being notified 
of this request. 

 

A copy of the original permit is included for your information. 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. 

 
 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Ben Stone, SOS Consulting, LLC 

Agent for Solaris Water Midstream, LLC 
 

 

Cc:  Application File 

 

       Oil & Gas Accounting  -  Regulatory Processing Assistance  -  Oil Field Technical Assistance 
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